
 

5th March 2021 

Dear Applicant, 

We are very excited about finding a new head teacher and want to thank you 

for showing an interest. 

Our school is very special to us and it is very important that we find the 

right person for the job. 

Firstly, we are looking for someone who is kind, adventurous and will help us 

to flourish. 

We are a unique school who are looking for a Headteacher who is 

enthusiastic, creative and has a great imagination so our school can continue 

to be a place of energy and wonder. 

This person must be dedicated to leading us into the future, respectful and 

understanding about our community and individual needs. 

Finally, this person needs to be big hearted, full of smiles and approachable 

so we can continue to be a whole Morecambe Bay School family. 

We are looking forward to meeting you. 

Yours sincerely, 

The children of Morecambe Bay 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 


